CAW Meeting Minutes

May 21, 2015

In attendance: Debbie Anischik, Peg Bayles, Michelle and Daniel Geyer, Beverly Russell, Carol Twomey, Denise Zahares

Beverly will be resigning as chair as of June 1st. Debbie will take over as interim chair until a new chair is found. Beverly will still be volunteering with the committee and providing transportation to the vet. Michelle B. will be coming returning as a board member and Carol will also be coming on to the board. Michelle G. will serve as an alternate.

Fisher cat in the Fern Park Avenue area of town has been spotted by several people. There are a lot of pets and feral cats in the area. Calls to the Game Warden for help have not been successful. They will not remove the fisher unless it attacks. There is a trapper who may be willing to relocate the fisher.

The storage unit needs to be emptied out. Michelle G. volunteered her truck to take some items away. Yard sales will be difficult this summer, due to not enough members being able to do them. Debbie will call the fire department to see if we can have a sale there in June.

Eva and Rosie are cats who have been adopted. All strays reported in the last 3 months have been found.

The town balance from April is not yet available. As of March 1, we had \$1383.97 in the town account. We made \$905 at the Chowder Fest. As of May 1, the balance on card #1 was \$252.72 and the balance on card #2 was \$420.73. Peg will be putting \$1200 on card #1.